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March 2nd 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Books at Bedtime 
 
We are passionate about making reading enjoyable for all our pupils. As such, we are holding a ‘Books at 
Bedtime’ event on Wednesday 16th March for pupils in year 4. 
 

Children are invited to return to school in their pyjamas for a selection of stories read by the  
teachers in their respective classes. The children will then all come together to enjoy a hot chocolate and 
biscuit while they listen to a story read by Mrs. Evans our deputy headteacher. 
 

There will be no charge for this event but we do ask for you to complete the slip below and return  
it by Wednesday 9th March so that we have an idea of numbers. 
 

Pupils should be brought to the lower school hall (via the Heol Y Frenhines entrance NOT THE USUAL 
ENTRANCE FOR YEAR 4) between 4.40pm and 4:45pm and to be collected at 6pm. YOU MUST NOTIFY US 
BELOW OF ANY FOOD ALLERGIES THEY MAY HAVE. If you have any further questions regarding this event, 
please feel free to contact me, Mrs Preece at: preecem61@hwbcymru.net 
 

Many thanks 
Mrs M Preece 
Year 4 Class Teacher 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
My child…………………………………………………………..in class…………. will be attending the books at bedtime 
event on Wednesday 16th March. 
 
My child has an allergy to………………………….…………………………….. (any entries here will be followed up) 
 
My child does not have an allergy 
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